Pebble Creek Hiking Club Minutes

Date: October 20, 2016

Officers Present: Pete Williams, Lynn Warren, Sandy Mednick

Officers Absent: Pat Chernow Number of Attendees: 44

Call to Order: 7:00 PM Adjourned: 8:15 PM

Subject	Discussion	Recommendations	Follow Up
Introduction of	Pete Williams, President	None	None
Officers	Lynn Warren, Vice President		
	Sandy Mednick, Treasurer		
	Pat Chernow, Secretary		
Introduction of	Prospective new members introduced themselves.	None	P. Williams
Prospective			
Members			
Approval of Minutes	Minutes from September were approved.	None	P. Chernow
Treasurer's	Checking account: Balance is \$559.34	None	S. Mednick
Report/Dues	The club has 83 members and 18 are new.		
Fall Overnight to	Carol and Roger sent out preliminary details for the	None	Carol and Roger, Pat and
Temecula	November trip and will have a meeting for trip		Jim
	participants following this meeting.		
Spring Overnight to	Joe Clarkson reported that the trip is March 27-30 to	None	J. Clarkson
the Grand Canyon	the Grand Canyon. Currently it is full with 4 on the		
	wait list.		

Overnight Trip to Sedona	Pete reported that the Sedona B and C hikes will be 2 days and include an overnight for those who wish to stay and hike a second day. The dates are Nov 14-15. A spring overnight to Prescott is planned.		P. Williams
Statistics and Mileage Awards	Les Reister and Charlene Elijew reached 2,000 miles. Congratulations	None	Diana Bedwell
Hike Coordinators/Leaders	Pete explained that Bill Halte will stop being the Monday B hike Coordinator so we are looking for a new coordinator. We also need help with leading Introductory Hikes.	Contact Pete if you wish to volunteer.	P. Williams
Elections	Elections for the 2017 will be in March. We will need nominations for President and Secretary.	If you are interested in volunteering, contact a board member.	P. Williams
Desert Safety	John Bland, Ranger from the White Tank Regional Park did a lecture on desert safety.		
Safety Committee	Mark Frumkin reported on an incident that occurred in September and listed recommendations. Sandy informed members how to enter medical ID into smart phones.	None	M. Frumkin
Next Meeting	Thursday, November 17, 2016 at 7 PM, Chianti Room.	None	

Submitted by Sandy Mednick for Pat Chernow, Secretary